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Submitted values are:

Name
Glo Zhu

Address
2388 Madison Avenue
Burnaby. v5c0k8

Email address
FIPPA Sec. 22

Rezoning application or bylaw number
Burnaby zoing bylaw 1965, admt bylaw No.10, 2023- bylaw No.14566

Submission

We moved into this Polygon building in 2020. If Polygon to build another three high-rises and one low-rise adjacent to our high-rise, then we'll be
facing:

-blocked views from North and East sides;

-lack of privacy - as those high-rises will be so close to our building on 2388 Madison Ave.

-constant construction noise & dust for many years.

-we oppose to the development of so many buildings within so close distance of our existing building.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

(for May 30 2023 Public Hearing. Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965. Rez. #20-35. 2300 Madison Ave)




